
 

 
 

 
 

Today’s Sabbath Rest Ends  6:10 pm 
 

Next Sabbath’s Welcome  6:01 pm  
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:   Tuesday & Thursday: 10:30am – 3:00pm 
5575 Fruitland Road NE, Salem, Oregon 97317 - 503-363-0390  

 
 

 Chad Reisig      Lead Pastor              chad@eastsalemchurch.org  
Kari Sheldon      Assistant Pastor           kari@eastsalemchurch.org 
Debbie Starr      Office Manager            secretary@eastsalemchurch.org  
LuDell Parrett      Head Elder              headelder@eastsalemchurch.org  
Cheryl Young      Prayer Chain              prayers@eastsalemchurch.org  

 

 Livingstone Adventist Academy    info@laaonline.org        503-363-9408 
Office Hours: Mon – Thru 8:30am–3:00pm & Fri 8:30am – 2:00pm 

 

 Salem Adventist Community Service Center        503-363-8893 
Monday & Tuesday 10:00am - Noon 

 

IMPORTANT LINKS 
 

Church Website:               eastsalemchurch.org  

Online Bulletin:   eastsalemchurch.org/bulletin 

Online Giving:  eastsalemchurch.org/give 

Online Services:  youtube.com/user/eastsalemchurch 

Church Facebook:  facebook.com/eastsalemchurch/   

 
QR Code: If you would like to give online, scan this QR code 
with your phone or tablet’s camera!  This will automatically 
redirect you to the Adventist Giving page for East Salem. 

 

 

 

   NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING ~ Walla Walla University (NPUC) 

LOCAL CHURCH BUDGET SUPPORT AT A GLANCE 

   MTD YTD 

FISCAL YEAR 1/1/20 - 12/31/20  10/16/2020 10/16/2020 

Offerings Needed  19,795     197,950 

Offerings Received    6,421    142,598 

Period Over / (Short) Totals     (13,374)     (55,352) 

Tithe money does not fund the $19,795 needed each month to operate our local church and its ministries. 

East Salem Adventist Church 

 

 
 

October 24, 2020 
 

Worship Service  
11:00 am 

 

 

Offering                                                               Oregon Youth Support  
 

Praise Songs                                                                                
            

Message by Pastor Kari Sheldon                                                        Free Fall 
 

IN THE PRESENCE OF GOD:  
 

We are happy you are with us and pray you will experience God today. 
 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  
 

“Like an eagle that stirs up its nest,  

That hovers over its young.  

He spread His wings and caught them,  

He carried them on His wings.”     Deuteronomy 32:11 
 

Our Purpose: 
To bring people to Jesus and into the safety of God’s family; nurturing spiritual 

growth, equipping for ministry, and glorifying God. 
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This is the confidence we have in approaching 
God: that if we ask anything according to His 
will, He hears us.  1 John 5:14 NIV 
 

PRAYER MINISTRY:  Livingstone Adventist Academy, Robertson family, Kathleen 
Walter, Cheryl Young, Marie Cook, May Christensen, Bill Fisher Jr, Helen Palmer, 
Pastor Lee Larson, Arlene Trout, and Barbie Clark & family. 
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS
 

HOUSE CHURCH East has started House Churches where East members are hosting 
other church families.  This has been a big success!!  The feedback back is wonderful, 
the people involved enjoyed the socialization which we have been missing.  In these 
House Churches we watch the livestream, socialize, and have a discussion/study after 
the service.  If you would be interested in hosting a House Church or would like to attend 
a House Church, contact Pastor Chad at chad@eastsalemchurch.org.  If you would 
prefer, you will still be able to watch the sermon from home on our YouTube channel. 
 

STORY TELLERS NEEDED We need people who can video tape themselves telling a 
Children’s Story which we can add to our Sabbath livestream.  Please consider helping 
us to include our kids in our services.  If you have any questions or to submit a Children’s 
Story, just email Debbie at secretary@eastsalemchurch.org 
 

FURNACE UNITS Here is an update on our fundraising for the new 
furnace and air-conditioning units that were installed in August.  With the 
donations and the pledges, we have covered about half the cost.  We 
still need donations to cover the other half.  Just 15 more families who 
could donate $100 for 12 months would cover the cost.  Thank you to 

the 18 families who have pledged $100 a month.  To make a pledge, contact Debbie 
and to donate to this much needed cost, mark your Tithe Envelope “Furnace Units”. 
 

QUARTERLIES Are available in the literature rack outside the front doors of the church 
through the next week.  (Due the to weather, the literature rack will be moved back 
inside.)  If you need anything, do not hesitate to reach out to Debbie at the church. 
 
 

 
 

We would like to thank each and every one of you for being such a warm, 
loving, and welcoming church family!  The last two years have been such 
a great adventure for all of us and we are truly honored and grateful 
that we were able to share it with our East family!  We pray that God 
blesses all of you, as well as our family, as we venture off to follow His 
call.   
 

Thank you with love,  
 

Joe, Kari, Paige, and Bryce 

2
nd

 Annual  

THOUGHTS OF THANKFULNESS 
 

This is our 2nd year in which we are asking you, as our church family, what 
you are thankful for.  You can thank family, friends, groups, or health.  These 
“Thoughts of Thankfulness” will appear in the church bulletin and on social 
media the last two weeks in November.   
 

This year your “Thoughts of Thankfulness” can be in video or printed text.  
Just put together a short video or a message and send it to Debbie at 
secretary@eastsalemchurch.org. 
 

 

POINSETTIAS Livingstone Adventist Academy is selling 
poinsettias to raise money for teachers’ classroom funds.  These 
locally grown poinsettias are only $15 and come in a 6 1/2” pot.  
Deadline for orders is October 28 and the plants will be available 
for pickup December 3.  Order yours today online at:  
https://laaonline.ejoinme.org/poinsettia. 

 

ATTENTION WWU STUDENTS East is currently accepting applications for students 
who wish to be considered for the Walla Walla University Scholarship.  Our new 
committee head is Cindy Williams, so please send your application to her at 
cswptcht@gmail.com by January 31.  (Applications are available from WWU Financial Aid) 
 

HELP NEEDED The Oregon Conference has been working with the State of Oregon in 
Warehouse Donations Management.  Since the fires started, the State and partners 
have been overwhelmed with donations and have asked the Seventh-day Adventist 
Church Disaster Response to manage these donations.  We have trained Adventist 
Disaster Response managers every day, but we are now needing local volunteers.  This 
ministry is such a great way to help those displaced due to fires all through the State of 
Oregon.  Sign up by sending an email to the following:   
 

Salem Warehouse, Audrey Norman: salemwhsevols@gmail.com 
 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS Tuesday thru Thursday from 10:30am – 3:00pm 
 

Church Calendar 
     

October 
  31 Message – Tylor Watts 

November 
    7 Message – Pastor Chad Reisig 
  14 Message – Pastor Chad Reisig 
 

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday 5:00 pm      Feeding the Homeless - “Arches” 615 Commercial St NE 
Wednesday 6:30 pm      Pathfinders - back parking lot (3rd & 4th Wednesday’s) 
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